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Our annual golf outing has been an incredibly successful event that continues to be the 
primary source of funds for “The Kids”. 

5th Annual Charity Golf Outing
Monday September 24, 2018 - The Peninsula Golf and Country Club

“The Kid’s Korner”
Thanks from a local school 
counselor: “Our student was SO 
excited to receive all of his items.  
At first, he didn’t realize that they 
were all for him. He LOVED the 
shoes and couldn’t wait to put 
them on.  He looked so nice the 
following day and couldn’t wait 
to tell his teacher about his new 
clothes.”

WE’VE GOT NEWS!
Once again as summer is rapidly approaching, we’d like to take the time 
to thank all of you who have supported our charity on so many different 
levels - your financial commitments, your personal time commitments as 
a volunteer, your participation in one of our regular events.

Going forward, The Board of Directors has decided to spin off the silent 
and live auction from our golf outing and to hold two separate events. 
Both functions will continue to include all of the fun and amenities that 
you have become accustomed to. Here are the details:

5th Annual Charity Golf Outing           1st Annual Charity Auction
Monday September 24th, 2018	      Thursday April 4th, 2019
The Peninsula Golf & CC		       The Peninsula Golf & CC
Super Raffle & Hawaiian Theme	      Jazz Night with Silent &
                                                                Live Auctions

COK is on Facebook and Instagram. Our message and posts are gaining attention for COK. Please 
“like” us when you can!” THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH!

For more information contact Kathleen Blouin at 302-236-9825
We hope to see you there!!!!!!

By the close of the 2017/2018 
School Year COK Will Have provided 

Almost 14,000 Children with over 
77,000 Pieces of Clothing Since Our 

Inception in 2012.

SAVE THE
DATE


